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Network Rail Infrastructure Limited Registered Office: Network Rail, 2nd Floor,  
One Eversholt Street, London, NW12 2DN. Registered in England and Wales No. 2904587 

Dear neighbour, 
 
Western Power Distribution will be working on behalf of East 
West Rail Alliance to carry out the installation of electrical 
power works. These works will be a part of our Signalling, 
Power & Communication infrastructure and are key for 
maintenance and functioning, once the East West railway is 
operational. 

These works will start from 3rd October 2022 to 4th 
November 2022. 

To carry out these works in a safe and secure manner,  
temporary two-way traffic lights will be installed on Sandhill 
Road and Verney Road for a period of 5 weeks. Please note 
that these lights will be operational on a 24 hour basis.   

We will do our best to keep disturbance to a minimum and 
we apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Information regarding our work can be found in our East 
West Rail Alliance quarterly newsletters. Please email 
publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk to be added to our 
mailing list. 

  

 

East West Rail Work’s 

If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk 
or call: 24 hr helpline on 03457 11 41 41 

 


